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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Panama to the United Nations and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of
the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to refer
to the latter's Note CRC/96/AF, dated 28th March 2024, which informs that the report
submitted by Panama under Article 12, paragraph 1 of the Optional Protocol to the
Convention on the Rights of the Child on the sale of children, child prostitution, and
child pornography is scheduled for consideration by the Committee on the Rights of
the Child during its 96th session on Friday, May 10th, 2024, from 15-18 hours at the
Palais Wilson in Geneva.

In this respect, the Permanent Mission of Panama has the honour to remit the
list of the delegation that will participate in person in the consideration of the report:
e H.E. Ms. Maria Inés Castillo, Minister of Social Development (Head of
delegation)
e H.E. Ms. Carmen Ines Avila Ortega, Deputy Permanent Representative
of the Mission of Panama to the United Nations in Geneva
e Ms. Ariadne Garcia, Magistrate of the Second Criminal Chamber and
Coordinator of the Access to Justice and Gender Unit
e Mr. Fernando Gomez, Secretary General of the National Secretariat of
Children, Adolescents and Family.
e Mrs. Dayra Campos, Director of the institutional Office against Trafficking
in Persons
o Mr. Portugal Falcon, Head of the Department of Social Development and
Human Rights
e Ms. Sara Rosas, Advisor to the Senior Office
o Mrs. Jussara Ramos, Head of the Department of International Affairs
e Rohit Mirpuri, Attache of the Mission of Panama to the United Nations in
Geneva ‘

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Panama to the United Nations and
other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances
of its highest consideration.
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